From: <email addresses removed>

Sent: March 4, 2016 2:24 AM

To: Pacific Northwest LNG / GNL Pacific Northwest (CEAA/ACEE)
Subject: Protect salmon from LNG

Please oppose this project for an LNG plant on LuLu Island.

Since your scientific information differs from the peer-reviewed scientific research, you should at best
delay approval until there is another thorough scientific report done on the environmental impact on
the salmon. Also, water is going to be the next most important natural resource of our province and it is
inconceivable that Fracking should be allowed without an independent environmental assessment done.
These assessments should be done in conjunction with any other proposed fracking, LNG plants in the
Province - ie in Squamish.

Since you have banned shipping in this region to protect the migrating whales and the coastal shores, it
is imperative that you also reject this foreign owned LNG Plant on Lulu Island.

Sincerely,

MARY McDuff
BC <contact information removed>
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